
Thank you for your great cooperation in 2023. We wish you a Merry
Christmas, peaceful holidays and a Happy & Successful New Year!

Dear Members,

2023 has been another year of challenges. Our businesses are working hard
in a turbulent international environment and we are proud to see the agility
of our member companies.

The Swedish Chamber of Commerce in Hungary has had a successful year.
While keeping the popular professional events such as CEO&HR Forum, we
have also broadened our services with new offerings, such as the
manufacturing platform.

We are looking forward to continuing our partnership is 2024.

God Jul och Gott Nytt År!

Roland Jakab
President
Swedish Chamber of Commerce in Hungary

Altogether we had 25 events, including
joint events with our partner
chambers, and of course our staple
traditional events: Midsommar and
Lucia.
No matter what we did, Swedish core
values of Sustainability, Innovation and
Diversity were always on the agenda.
Big thanks to the Embassy of Sweden
for their partnership in many of our
activities.
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